League Posters Come to Boston

The Catholic League’s latest anti-condom ad that worked so
effectively in New York was scheduled to be posted in Boston
for one month, beginning September 23. When we went to press
the ad had not yet been placed, but it is expected that the
same result will follow in Boston as it did in New York: it
will ignite a much needed discussion over the propriety of
distributing condoms to kids. Operations Director C. J. Doyle
will address the issue in the Boston area. The ad, a slightly
revised version of the New York one, was made possible through
the generosity of Catholic League members.


https://www.catholicleague.org/league-posters-come-to-boston/

